
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

3rd October 2023  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer   

  

YEAR 13 COMPULSORY SUPERVISED STUDY 

 

The importance of sustained academic progress from now until Assessment Point 1 in January is essential 

for all of our Year 13 students.   

  

Following the publication of Assessment Point 2 grades in Year 12, your child has been identified as being 

in danger of failing to achieve their target grades. They have therefore been selected to take part in 

compulsory supervised study. This will start from Tuesday 3rd October2023 and will run from Monday 

to Thursday. Sessions will take place from 3:30pm and 5:30pm.   

  

Yours sincerely,  

  

 

  

Ms S Badri   

Head of Year 13  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


